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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF CROATIA
TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE
GENEVA

No. 64/15

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Croatia to the United Nations Office in Geneva
presents its compliments to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human
Rights, Secretariat of the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women
(CEDAW), and has the honor to transmit hereby one additional name to the list of names of
the Delegation of the Republic of Croatia that will present the fourth and fifth periodic reports
of Croatia to the CEDAW on 15 July 2015, in Geneva:

e Ms. Vanja Popovié, Division for Human Rights and Regional International
Organizations and Initiatives, Ministry of Foreign and European Affairs of the
Republic of Croatia

Please be advised that Ms. Anja Puljic Zunji¢, Head of Division for Human Rights and
Regional International Organizations and Initiatives at Ministry of Foreign and European
Affairs of the Republic of Croatia is no longer a member of the mentioned Delegation.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Croatia avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights, Secretariat of the
Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women (CEDAW), the assurances
of its highest consideration. |,-¢ QRREERALI
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